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POLSKA AKADEMIA NAUK

Warsaw, 15.04.2013

Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of The Committee on Space Research of Polish Academy of Science, Warsaw University of
Technology, Institute of Aviation and Polish Astronautical Society, we are delighted to invite you to
Warsaw, Poland for the 8th International Scientific Conference , Development Trends in Space
Propulsion Systems” from 18-19 October 2013.

This Conference will bring together practitioners, researchers and educators engaged in Space
Industry from around the world. The Conference will continue the work started in previous years and
give an opportunity to share the knowledge and experience. It is also a great chance especially for
young generation researchers to establish cooperational relations and learn from more experienced
scientists, since interest in space problems is still growing in Poland after accession to European
Space Agency in 2012.

We also encourage you to sightseeing Warsaw — the capital of Poland and its economic, political, and
cultural centre. Warsaw, nurturing over 400 years of pride as a capital, is a bustling metropolis and
features an unforgettable history. A city where a fourth of the terrain is covered by parkland and a
city of culture for all tastes and budgets. We hope you will take up the many opportunities for you to
enjoy the Warsaw and its surrounds and all that is has to offer.

We look forward to greeting you at the 8th International Scientific Conference ,, Development Trends
in Space Propulsion Systems” in 2013.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. DSc. Ing. Piotr Wolanski

Conference Chair,
The Committee on Space Research
of Polish Academy of Sciences
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